

Central Library

April 16, 2009

To The Honorable Members of the Common Council City Hall, Room 205

Dear Council Members:

In 2009, a new position of Library Security Manager was added to the operating budget of the Milwaukee Public Library. Since the filling of this position in January 2009 it has become apparent that there is a frequent need for the incumbent to drive a personal vehicle on matters related to library business.

For this reason, the Milwaukee Public Library is requesting the following amendment to the Positions Ordinance in order to add the provision of private automobile allowance to this job title:

Under "Milwaukee Public Library, Administrative Services Decision Unit, Investigation and Call Director Section", add footnote "(X)" to Library Security Manager.

We appreciate your attention to this matter.

Respectfully,

Judith Zemke

Library Personnel Officer